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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that there will be a Public Hearing at 7:00 PM on Wednesday, November 1st, 2017 in the Council 

Chambers of the Newtown Municipal Center, 3 Primrose Street, Newtown, Connecticut, to hear public comment on the 

possible enactment of the following proposed ordinances: 

 

 

- Acquisition and Disposition of Real Property Ordinance 

- Pension Ordinance 

 

The text of the proposed ordinance follows. 

 

If you are disabled, hearing impaired, require an interpreter or assistance to attend this meeting, contact the Office of 

the First Selectman, (203) 270-4201, at least forty-eight (48) hours prior to the meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ryan W. Knapp 

Chairman, Ordinance Committee 

Newtown Legislative Council 

 

 

 


